
 

Event Name 

TARC 2025 presentation to the Kentuckiana Planning and Development Agency (KIPDA) Transportation Planning 

Commission (TPC)

 

 Location/Date Thursday, August 22 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Weather Indoors 

 

Team Participants TARC Marketing and Communications Department  

 

Attendees KIPDA TPC board member, in person and virtual 

 

Event Summary The TARC 2025 team presented the conceptual phase of the project to 
the KIPDA TPC monthly meeting on August 22. The KIPDA TPC carries 
out key policy functions and directs the transportation planning process 
as the board of the Louisville region's Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(MPO). An MPO is an agency created by federal law to provide local 
elected officials input into the planning and implementation of federal 
transportation funds to metropolitan areas with populations of greater 
than 50,000. The KIPDA TPC includes elected and appointed leaders 
from all major jurisdictions and transportation-related agencies in the 
Louisville region. Presentation included an overview of TARC's financial 
situation and reasons for launching TARC 2025, the project timeline, and 
an overview of the three conceptual TARC networks. Questions included: 

• What has TARC heard from the community thus far? 
• Are there any groups or demographics that TARC has had trouble 

reaching? 
• Where can community members find listings of TARC 2025 public 

events? 

 

KIPDA TPC   



 

• Is TARC looking into cutting expenses not associated directly with 
service to preserve more service levels? 

• Would TARC have to cut routes again in the future?  
• How much would the Jefferson County occupational tax have to 

increase to fully fund the Growth Concept? 

 

  

 


